
Librascope will carry out the advanced Development phase for the U.S. Army's Communications Control System (CCS), a highly intelligent front-end
communications processor to be used with artillery tactical data systems.

New Contract

Librascope Wins
Competition For

U.S. Army Contract

June, 1982

Librazette
Librascope has been awarded

a contract to carry out the Ad-
vanced Development phase for
the U.S. Army's Communications
Control System (CCS).

The CCS is a highly intelligent
front-end communications pro-
cessor to be used with artillery tac-
tical data systems.

Hank Pinczower, Director, Ar-
my Programs, notes that design
of the CCS will permit its use with
existing and planned Army com-
munications system beyond the
year 2000.

Administered by the U.S.
Army Electronics Command, Ft.
Monmouth, New Jersey, the in-
itial contract is for $3.5 million and
covers the delivery of six test type
CCS's over a contract span of 20
months.

Librascope
Family Roundup
Set July 17

Mark your calender now for the
annual Librascope Family
Roundup, which will be held on
Saturday, July 17 at the Pickwick
Recreation Center in Burbank.

"Over 2,000 employees and
family members attended last
year's event," said Frank Yapp,
V.P., Personnel & Organization.
"The Pickwick has been a most
popular spot for our yearly sum-
mer get together."

Some of the activities planned
Continued on Page 2

The CCS's will be delivered to
Ft. Sill, Oklahoma for incorpora-
tion into the realistic user environ-
ment of the TACFIRE Artillery
Test Bed. Human engineering
factors will be an important con-
sideration in all phases of the tests.

Tom Charbonneau will serve
as Librascope's CCS project
manager.

At the conclusion of the Ad-
vanced Development phase, the
U.S. Army plans to enter En-
gineering Development and Final
Engineering Design phases. Each
phase will be under a separate
contract.

Company Drive

New Incentives Added
To Savings Bond Program

The annual U.S. Savings
Bond campaign was conducted
June 14-18 at Librascope, and
according to Campaign Chair-
person Nancy Laughlin, a goal of
over 50 percent participation was
set for this year. (Results of the
drive are now being tabulated
and will be announced shortly.)

There's fun "a-plenty" in store for Librascope employees July 17 at the
1982 Family Roundup. For details concerning this popular annual event,
see story at left.

"Due to changes in the bond
program in recent years, Libra-
scope's employee participation
has fallen considerably," Mrs.
Laughlin said.

"This year, however," she
added, "Congress is ex-
pected to pass legislation
which will link the yield on
saving bonds to the interest
rates on Treasury securities.
This will provide a rate of in-
terest more consistent with
the market and should pro-
vide a new incentive for em-
ployees to put part of their
savings in savings bonds."

Literature and posters describ-
ing the benefits of the new U.S.
Savings Bonds were distributed
during the campaign so that
every employee had an oppor-
tunity to sign up.

"Leadership. . . in virtually
everything we do or at-
tempt . . . is a kind of tradition at
Librascope,"Mrs. Laughlin said.
"We have never been satisfied
with 'second-best' in anything.
And, we are counting on that at-
titude carrying over to the Sav-
ings Bond Campaign this year.
We want to post the best record
in the Singer Company.



Helen Perez
30 Years
Prod. Control

Ken Burton
25 Years
Contracts

Tony Butyrin Rusty Dunham
25 Years 25 Years
Engineering Admin. Personnel & Org

Betty Boase
15 Years
Finance

Pat Luff
15 Years
Data Processing

Jan Fijten
15 Years
Advanced Display
Development

n /
Ronald Norton
15 Years
Parts Listing

Not Pictured:
25 Years - Virginia Rapa, Mary Katras.
15 Years - Robert Alvarado.

More Libravets:
10 Years - Quentin Anderson, James
Yeatrakas, Thomas Cuda, Blanche
Erickson.
5 Years-E. Paul Smith, Marie Clark,
James Hampton, Florence Nuccio, Fred
White Eagle, Jose Feliciano.

LIBRASCOPE FAMILY ROUNDUP
ARTS / CRAFTS EXHIBIT

JULY 17, 1982

ENTRY FORM
The 3rd annual Librascope Arts ft Crafts Exhibit will be
held during the Librascope Family Roundup, at the
Pickwick Recreation Center, Burbank, on July 17.

Please submit this form if you wish to display (and/or
sell) your works of art. Family members are included.

Entrant's Name.

Employee's Name.

Bldg Ext

Type of Entry:

Airbrush

Acrylic
Pastel
Pencil
Pen & Ink
Oils
Watercolors
Photography

Sculpture
Crafts (describe)

Other

No. of Entries:.

Easels and tables will be provided. Please indicate what you will need:

Mail this form to Sara McCoy, Bldg. 2, on or before July 2.

For information and/or questions, call Sara at Ext. 1210.

Ernest Pool, right, Librascope Vice President of Marketing, greets Admiral
Thomas B. Hayward and his wife as they visit the Librascope exhibit.

Librascope Exhibit Popular with
Navy League Convention Visitors

Librascope's exhibit at the An-
nual Convention of the Navy
League of the United States, April
6-8 in Washington, D. C., proved
to be one of the most popular
displays at the convention.

Among the many high ranking
government officials and guests
attracted to the Librascope display
were CNO Admiral Thomas B.
Hayward and his wife.

Admiral Hayward had to
choose from among hundreds of
exhibits those few he would visit.
The Singer booth, shared by
Librascope and Kearfott. was
among those he selected.

Librascope's attendance at the
Navy League gathering this year
was highlighted by a reception
given by Company personnel for
convention visitors. Librascope
President Maurice Center hosted
the reception.

Exhibitors at the convention

In Memoriam
Rupert Vertin, 63, Maintenance
mechanic.
Robert Clark, 23, Component
Tech, died as a result of injuries
received in a traffic accident.
Bill Tackaberry, 66, a Libra-
scope retiree and former member
of Accounting.

were invited to make formal brief-
ings to attending Navy Depart-
ment personnel. This year Ken
Luther briefed such groups on
Librascope's position in the world
market for submarine weapon
control systems.

William Wendell, of Libra-
scope's Washington Office, was
Convention Chairman.

Family
Roundup

Continued from page 1
for the day include a chuck wagon
buffet, with BBQ ribs and chicken,
square dancing, swimming, bowl-
ing, bingo, ice skating, and danc-
ing to the foot-stomping music of
the Red Dog Weber Band, back
by popular demand.

"In addition, we've added some
new attractions, including a
cowboy hat contest," said Yapp.
"All the details will be announced
in an invitation being mailed to
employees this month."

For employees who wish to ex-
hibit and/or sell their handicrafts
at the Arts & Crafts exhibit that
day, information can be obtained
by calling the Employee Services
Office, X-1210.

Joining Librascope recently were programmers (left to right) Sebastian
Van Alphen, David Desautels and Jim Reimbolt.



34 Librascope
Teams Compete
In Winter
Bowling League

Another successful Winter
League of bowling has just drawn
to a close and for some 122
Librascope bowlers, it was one of
the best seasons ever.

Librascope had 10 teams in
Tuesday night Mixed-5 competi-
tion and 24 teams in Thursday
night Trio competition. All games
were played at Grand Central
Bowl.

In Mixed-5 competition, first
place went to Wyh-Yh-Jack
Vierra, Lori Vidic, Joe Arzour-
naian, Debbie Stouffer and Jerry
Former; second place to The
G.D.J.'s-Laurie Jones, Evelyn
Davis, Vivian Jones, Ken Gilbert
and Ralph Jones; third place to
Semi-tuff- Ron Maas, Pam
Maas, Tom Polis, Rose Hensley
and Ben Hensley.

Season high scores in Mixed-5
include: High Series Men - Ben
Hensley with a 700 series; High
Series Women - Rose Hensley,
683; High Game Men-Sam
Frontino, 273; High Game
Women-Laurie Jones, 253.

Top trios among the Thursday
nighter were: First Place - A-Bar-
M - Barbara Cummins, Harry
Kuruma and Andy Wandler; Sec-
ond Place - Numero Uno -
Ron Maas, Dee Haynie and Ben
Hensley; Third Place - Split
Shorts - John Spiller, Chris
Anderson and Grace Kleinberg.

Season High Series honors
went to: Men - Harry Kuruma,
460; Women - Diane Tonne-
slan, 453. High Game: Men-
Andy Wandler, 257; Women -
Frances Radunz, 262.

Librascope, in committing itself
to helping employees achieve bet-
ter health through physical fitness
and health awareness, is offering
a physical fitness class as the start
of a Company-wide "GREAT
SHAPE" campaign.

The exercise classes, which
will be coed, will be conducted by
the Glendale YMCA in the
California Room at Librascope

NEW LIBRASCOPE PARKING
DECAL-Over 1,340 parking de-
cals have been issued to 849
Librascope employees since the
program was initiated in April. The
decals are being used to help con-
trol parking and facilitate access to
the premises. They are available to
employees at the Main Guard
Station.

beginning Monday. July 12.
Two sessions will be held. Ses-

sion 1 will have classes on Mon-
day and Wednesday from 3:45
p.m. to 4:45 p.m. Session 2
classes will be on Tuesday and
Thursday from 4:15 p.m. to
5:15 p.m. Both sessions will run
for 10 weeks, two classes per
week.

The cost of the program will be
$40 per person with $20 refund-
able upon completion of 15 of
the 20 classes. Achievement
awards will be presented to suc-
cessful participants.

The physical fitness classes will
be structured as follows: warm-up
(stretching); muscle toning;
aerobic endurance; coordination
(balance); and cool down. Nutri-
tion and related health informa-
tion will be discussed during the
classes as well.

A simple stress test will be con-
ducted for each participant to
determine his or her present
physical condition, before and
after the 10-week class. Shorts,
and/or leotards, t-shirts and ten-
nis shoes are recommended ap-
parel for the exercise class. Mats
will be provided.

Employees interested in en-
rolling in one of the classes, can
sign-up at the Employee Service
Office, Bldg. 2, or the Nurse's Of-
fice, Bldg. 17.

Although ahead 14-11 at the time
of this photo, Ubrascope's "A" team
bowed to Sweetwater, 54-51 in the
championship playoff.

Impressive
Year

Librascope's "A" league
basketball team had a very im-
pressive year, finishing first in
the Glendale A Minor league
(first half) and fourth in the A
Majors (second half).

According to Coach Ron
Maas. the team fell a little short
in the year-end playoff tourna-
ment, bowing to Sweetwater
54-51 in the championship
game.

The Librascope "B" team
(the "Over-the-Hill Gang") had
a fun season. "Although we
didn't make the playoff tourna-
ment, everyone had a good
time."said Coach Don Burke.

Included on the 'A' team
roster were: guards - Kermit
Williams, Steve Anderson. Bill
Dunaway and Jim McKay:
Centers - Paul Denzer and
Harold Wall; and Forwards -
John Hall, Jeff Maas, Emery

Schenk and Steve Wallace.
The B team roster includes:

Guards - Carnell Birch, Chris
Gill, Gary Templeton and
Chuck Young; Center-Ken
Mandeville; and Forwards-
Bob Barrett. Don Burke, Jr.,
Dave Dyer and Gary Mellor.

Action was hot and heavy. Shown
here are Jim McKay, No. 18, and
Emery Shenk, No. 3.

"A" team members, left to right back row: Jeff Maas, Harold Wall, Ron
Maas, Coach, Paul Denzer, Emery Schenk: Front row: Steve Anderson,
Jim McKay, Bill Dunaway, John Hall. NotPicured: Kermit Williams, Steve
Wallace.



M. Caldeo T. Yew

i

.
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M. Cassese D. Munson

Martha Caldeo, from Depart-
ment Clerk to Secretary.
Thomas Yew, from Staff Ac-
countant to Supervisor Billing.
Howard Hetchko, from Tool
Coordinator to Supervisor Tool
Control.
Judith Bomar, from Depart-
ment Clerk to Inventory Data
Analyst.
Michael Cassese, from Com-
puter Console Operator to Pro-
grammer Assistant Technical
Trainee.
Dean Munson, from Electronic
Technician to Electronic
Engineering Associate.
Ronald Davidson, from
Journeyman Machinist Lead to
Supervisor Machining.
Anthony Esposito, from Elec-
trician Lead to Supervisor Elec-
trical Maintenance.
Benito Hernandez, from Final
Assembler to Customer Training
Instructor.
Jo Ann Binns, from Job Order
Clerk to Sr. Job Order Clerk.
Gary Cannon, from Installation
Engineer to Sr. Installation
Engineer.
Lois Cansler, from Inventory
Data Analyst to Sr. Inventory
Data Analyst.
Glenn Curtis, from Technical
Writer to Sr. Technical Writer.
Juan Madan, from Programmer
Assistant to Programmer.
Sally Mannan, from Depart-
ment Clerk to Estimating
Assistant.
Daniel Nourie, from Photo-
grapher to Sr. Photographer.
Virginia Rapa, from Material
Order Processor to Group
Leader.
Robert Vega, from Repro-
graphic Equipment Operator to
Sr. Reprographic Equipment
Operator.
Kathryn Battle, from Secretary
to Administrative Secretary.
Robert Duggins, from Produc-
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Telecommunications' new "Mail Stop" system, developed by Tony San-
chez, Group Leader of Records & Mail Room, above, is meeting the
challenge of Librascope's growth.

Telecommunications is
Meeting the Challenge
Of Librascope's Growth

R. Davidson A. Esposito

B. Hernandez

tion Control Follow-Up to Super-
visor Assembly.
William Ketzbeck, from Sup-
port Analyst to Support Engineer.
Lonnie Prater, from Engineer to
Senior Engineer.
Richard Tilden, from Accoun-
tant to Staff Accountant.
Charles Gillikin, from Senior
Electronic Technician to Elec-
tronic Engineering Associate.

Librascope's rapid growth in re-
cent months has placed quite a
strain on the Telecommunications
Department, but according to
Gordon Madsen, Manager of
Telecommunications, employees
within the department are meet-
ing the challenge in typical
Librascope fashion.

"With more new people, more
new buildings and the dramatic
growth in our volume of mail, we
were faced with daily confusion
concerning where new people
were located... and how to get the
mail to them," Madsen explained.

Telecommunications' new
"Mail Stop" system, developed by
Tony Sanchez. Group Leader of
Records & Mail Room, is
meeting the challenge.

Here's how it works.
Each mail delivery location

now has a "Mail Stop" number in-
stead of the previous department
location description. Stickers with
the Mail Stop number are posted
at each mail location.

"That Mail Stop number

becomes your 'return address',"
says Sanchez. "Use it faithfully,
and your mail cannot go astray,
even if the mail delivery clerk is
new on the job."

Sanchez emphasized that Mail
Stop numbers must be used on all
correspondence - including your
return address on outgoing U.S.
Mail - if the system is to work
properly.

To assist employees in using the
new Mail Stop numbers, a com-
plete listing of numbers will be in-
cluded in a new Communications
Directory, scheduled for distribu-
tion in mid-June.

"In the new directory we will list
all the usual information such as
employee names, departments
and buildings, telephone exten-
sions, etc., plus the Mail Stop
number for each name," Sanchez
explained.

"If you should fail to find the
Mail Stop number you are seek-
ing, please call the Mail Room,
Ext. 1273, and we will help you
locate it quickly," he said.

Olga Lears, 24 years, Cir-
cuit Board Assembly.

Juanita Rainwater, 23
years, Final Assembly.

Leo Heinz, 29 years, Final Moe Lehman, 29 years,
Assembly, and family. Model Shop.

Lee Atwood, 6 years, Manufacturing Engineering. Ralph Delle Fave, 20 years, Comp. Evaluation.


